
 
 

 
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2023 - ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
GRAD WEAR 
Attention Grads! This Wednesday Nov 22nd is the last day for you to order grad wear.  The website will 
close and no late orders can be submitted.  If you have been waiting for the last minute to order, then 
that time has arrived! Order now to avoid disappointment. 
 
LOST AND FOUND 

• There is a large amount of water bottles accumulating on the lost and found bin outside the 
office. Please take a look and bring home any bottles that belong to you. 

• We have also had keys, jewelry, headphones, and air pods turned in and can be claimed at 
the lost and found area at Mrs. Little’s window. 

 
ATHLETICS 
A huge congratulations to our swim team members that competed at Provincials over the weekend! 
Our relay team, Kayah, Chloe, Nora and Isabella came 3rd in their medley relay!  
 

• Isabella placed 2nd in their 100 free. and was in the top 10 for all her other events.  
• Kayah came 15th in her 100 breast and within the top 20 for 200IM 
• Chloe was in the top 10 for her 100 back and  13th in her 200 IM 
• Nora placed in the top 25 for both her individual events. 

Congratulations team! 

 

• GRADE 8 GIRLS BASKETBALL. First practice today after school from 3:00-4:30. 

• Grade 8 boys basketball team will be posted outside the gym at 3pm today.  
• Junior Boys basketball trouts This Tuesday and Thursday at 5 pm in the gym 
• Junior girls basketball tryouts This Tuesday and Thursday at 3 pm in the gym. 
• The grade 8 boys volleyball team had a very successful season and finished by qualifying for the 

South Fraser Playoffs.  The boys played well, but unfortunately lost to two very good teams.  The 
team members are: Tyler, Brad, Serosh, Mateo, Luka, Koen, Tait, Carter, Chico, Paarus, and 
Angad.  Congratulations boys on an outstanding season!  There will be a team meeting, Tuesday 
at the beginning of lunch, where uniforms will be handed in and information about club volleyball 
will be shared.  Our wrap up event with the Grade 8 Girls team will be Friday at 3:00pm. 

 
GRADE 8 MOVIE NIGHT 
Due to popular procrastination, tickets for the Grade 8 movie night will be sold at lunch on Monday and 
Tuesday this week. This is your last chance to snag a ticket that is more popular than a Taylor Swift 
concert! 
 
CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Perogies with sausages  
Buffalo chicken burger  
Nacho fries  
Alfredo pasta with garlic bread  
 


